
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

 

The Town of New Marlborough, acting through its Board of Selectmen as the Special Permit Granting 

Authority, will hold a Special Permit Hearing on Tuesday, March 7, 2023 at 6:00 p.m., to be conducted 

in a hybrid format in person at Town Hall, 807 Mill River Southfield Road and via Zoom 

(https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5583864085), Telephone number 1-646-931-3860, Meeting ID 558 386 

4085; then and there to act upon the application of Mepal Manor, LLC, 100 Stone Manor Drive, New 

Marlborough, MA under Section 3.5.3 of the Protective Bylaws of New Marlborough for the property 

located at 223 Stone Manor Drive (Assessors Map 404, Parcel 48.1) for the purpose of further 

modifying an existing special permit by increasing the number of guest rooms from 13 to 15.  For 

copies of the application, please email nmbos@newmarlboroughma.gov 

Mark S. Carson, Chair 
Tara B. White 
Bill West 
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